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INT 188
Integrated Science Research
and Career Exploration
A four-week, three-credit environmental science lab research
college course for rising 11th–12th grade high school students

July 19–August 11, 2022
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays
9 a.m–1 p.m.
Research Symposium: Thursday, August 11, 2022, 5–7 p.m.
Tuition free*

Get a head start on college this summer, tuition free
Belfast - Machias - Orono

Register online: umaine.edu/earlycollege For more information, contact
UMaine Early College

207.581.8024; um.earlycollege@maine.edu

*Tuition free for qualified high school students. Students who pay tuition to attend high school in Maine will be
charged a reduced Early College rate. This includes out-of-state and international students. 


